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November 18, 2022

BCA Stonecrest Center (832633)
C/O Steve Savage
15000 Gratiot Avenue
Detroit, MI 48205

SUBJECT: State Licensure Survey Findings for BCA Stonecrest Center- Psychiatric 
Program 

Dear Mr. Savage:

A state licensure survey was conducted on November 17, 2022 at BCA Stonecrest 
Center located at 15000 Gratiot Avenue, Detroit, MI 48205. 

Participants included:
 Steve Savage, CEO, BCA Stonecrest Center
 Shari Alder, Director- Quality & Risk Management, BCA Stonecrest Center 
 Janee Benner RN, Director of Nursing, BCA Stonecrest Center  
 Pam Lindsey RN, State Health Care Surveyor, MDLARA
  
BCA Stonecrest Center is in substantial compliance with Part 201 of the Public Health 
Code (MCL 333.20101 through 333.20211), Chapter 1 of the Mental Health Code (MCL 
330.1100 through 330.1164), and/or the Michigan Administrative Rules for Licensing of 
Facilities (R330.1201 through R330.1299), as applicable.  

  
Pam Lindsey RN, BSN, Surveyor
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
State Licensing Section
LARA-BCHS-NLTCLS@michigan.gov
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